
Week ending 15/11/2024        Nursery News 

 

Sorting and Counting 
 

This week we have continued our sorting and counting maths theme.  We decided to take 
our learning outdoors with Miss Menzies and she brought some hot chocolate to enjoy after 
our activity.  We sorted items into different groups and explained why we thought the 
object should go into that group. We had a hair salon in nursery this week and enjoyed 
creating lots of fancy hairstyles. 
 
  
 
 
 

Health and Wellbeing 
 

We went to the gym hall this week for PE and practised our forward rolls, throwing and 
catching skills and turn taking with games.  This week was anti-bullying week and so we 
discussed what is kindness and what are positive actions and words.  We made kindness 
flowers and began to learn a song about kindness. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Outdoor Play 
 

We went on a lovely nature walk and explored our beautiful surroundings.  We enjoyed 
listening to the birds singing in the trees.  We also painted material that we are going to 
use to create a den in the nursery. 

 
  
 

Other Information  
 
 

Please continue to tell us about any wider achievements or special occasions your child may 
have to allow us to celebrate these in nursery on our “Awesome Wall.” 
 
We are still on the lookout for anyone who can help us either with supplying materials or 
labour to construct a little outdoor reading nook for our outdoor play area please can you 
get in touch with a member of nursery staff.  
 
We would greatly appreciate any donations of clothing that you are no longer requiring to 
allow us to have a supply of emergency clothing in nursery. Thank you to the parents who 
have already brought in clothes. 
 
Next week we will have a parent board in the foyer area where we will post information that 
may be useful and information on what we are exploring in nursery, upcoming important 
dates and anything that we may be collecting for a project. 


